
St. Josaphat Cathedral Marriage Preparation Weekend Registration Form 

February 5-7, 2016 

Glory be to Jesus Christ! Thank you for your interest in attending St. Josaphat Cathedral Marriage Preparation 
Weekend. The course will be held at St. Josaphat Cathedral Parish Hall on Friday, February 5th to Sunday, 
February 7th, 2016. Please fill out the following information and return it with the registration fee to St. 
Josaphat Cathedral by Friday, January 15th, 2016. 

BRIDE’S NAME: ____________________________________________________________________________ (printed) 

Telephone: _______________________________ Email: ___________________________________________________ 

Religion: _________________________________ Parish currently attending: ___________________________________ 

Any food allergies or dietary concerns: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

GROOM’S NAME: __________________________________________________________________________ (printed) 

Telephone: _______________________________ Email: ___________________________________________________ 

Religion: _________________________________ Parish currently attending: ___________________________________ 

Any food allergies or dietary concerns: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date of proposed marriage: ___________________________ Church: _________________________________________ 

 

Registration Fee: $195.00 per couple (course, supplies, and meals are included) 

Enclosed:      Cheque   Cash   

Please make cheque payable to: St. Josaphat Cathedral 

The complete registration form and cheque can be mailed or delivered to St. Josaphat Cathedral office. 

Our address is: 

St. Josaphat Cathedral 
Marriage Preparation Course 

10825 – 97th Street 
Edmonton, Alberta, T5H 2M4 

 

If paying by cash, please deliver the registration form and cash in a sealed envelope to the Cathedral Office. If 
delivering after 4:30 pm or on a weekend, drop it into the mail slot by the front door. 

If you have further questions please email Fr. Peter Babej at peterbabej@telus.net or Deacon Michael Bombak 
at fr.bombak@eeparchy.com, or contact St. Josaphat Cathedral at 780-422-3181. An email will be sent out in 
January with more detailed information about the course. 

We look forward to meeting you in February as you both prepare for your special day 
and life-long commitment to one another. 
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